
Let's have Oregon be part of the interstate pact to have the Electoral College choose the President 

according to the popular vote, and let's do it tomorrow, without referral to the voters. The 

Constitution gives state legislators the freedom to choose how to give their votes, and I'm asking 

you to choose HB2927 and NOT  SB825. If opponents object to the bill after it's passed, there's a 

referendum process in place to deal with that. My vote should count, 

should be equal to that of any other voter in any other 

state. Oregon voters don't count as much as voters in 

Wyoming. Let's fix that. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Diana Armstrong 

Portland, Oregon 

 

 


